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I	fully	support	a	legislated	fair	price	for	solar;	
	
NSW	needs	a	legislated,	minimum	feed	in	tariff	that	is	fair.	It	is	absurd	that	we	
provide	tax	payer	subsidised	infrastructure	to	coal	but	can't	even	provide	a	fair	
feed	in	tariff	to	solar.	
	
The	feed-in	tariff	should	represent	the	true	value	of	solar,	this	means	recognising	
the	environmental	and	health	benefits	and	the	network	benefits	of	rooftop	solar;	
	
I	support	rooftop	solar	and	renewables,	not	old	polluting	sources	of	power.		
	
Yours	sincerely,	
Kim	Zegenhagen




